
April 6, 2020 
 
 
Dear ABC Member,  
 
ABC management has determined that April 5, 2020 is the last day they will continue to 
pay daily hire employees, who were furloughed, in the following divisions: 
 
1. ABC Sports/ESPN  
2. Washington D.C. studio productions for ESPN  
3. Daytime Productions (General Hospital, Tamron Hall, etc.)  
4. The Jimmy Kimmel Show (non NABET)  
5. Scripted Dramatic Productions (IATSE)  
 
ABC is still considering Premium pay for NABET employees who are still working. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ 
 
Bob Williams 
NABET-CWA Local 31 President 
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